
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RELEVANT FACT 

 

 
 

 
In today´s Enagás Board meeting, Mr. Ramón Aguirre Rodríguez, new 
Chairman of SEPI, has replaced Mr. Enrique Martínez Robles as Member of the 
Board of Enagás representing SEPI. 

 
 
 
 

Madrid, 6th, February, 2012 
Secretary to the Board 

 
 
 

 
 

 


